Columbia County Community Healthcare Consortium, Inc.
Minutes of the Governance Committee meeting of March 27, 2019

Attending:  
Board Members: Linda Tripp (Chair), Jeff Rovitz, Scott Thomas, John Thompson, Laurie Scott.  
Staff: Claire Parde

Discussion Summary:	

Report on Board Member recommitment responses
Linda reported that all the members who had been asked to consider serving an additional term on the Board have agreed to do so. 

Follow-up on C-GCC representation after Jim Campion’s upcoming retirement
[bookmark: _GoBack]Claire reported that she has been in touch with Casey O’Brien, Assistant Dean of Planning and Institutional Effectiveness at CGCC, who Jim Campion had suggested represent the College on the Consortium’s Board. She and Casey discussed that he would be nominated and elected to complete Jim’s term, which ends in April 2020, at the Board meeting in August. In the interim, Casey has been added to the recipient list for board communications.  Linda and Claire will also meet with Casey in the late spring/early summer for an orientation. 

Agenda for the Annual Meeting/Recognition Event, including nominations/elections 
Claire shared the agenda for the Annual Meeting and Recognition Event and the script for the Governance portion (that is, nominations and elections) portion of the meeting. The Committee members emphasized that the email reminder must emphasize that there are TWO meetings—the regular meeting, starting at 2:30 p.m. in the Human Services Building—and the annual meeting, starting at 4:30 p.m. at Hudson Hall. 

Update on Board committee appointments
Claire reported that, with the appointment of Kevin McDonald to the Budget and Finance Committee, all Board members are now participating in committees. 

Other Business
The Committee briefly discussed the Board Mentor Program. For the next meeting, Claire will prepare a communication for new Board members about what they might expect from the program. 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, July 24, 2019, at 1:00 p.m.
